
 
 
 

 

  

Nursery News Letter July 2023 
                      

                                           

Mr David Aldworth   Mrs Sally Appadu 

Hello from both of us to all our lovely families! We hope you are all well.  This is our last 
newsletter of the year. Thank you to all our families for another fantastic year at Lillian 

de Lissa. The children have made so much progress and achieved so much. 

We are looking forward to our celebration assemblies next week. This will be for families 
whose children will be starting Reception in September 2023. We are also looking forward 
to sharing the last morning of the year with all our families at our community party on 
Tuesday 25th July 9.00am -12noon. What a lovely way to end the year with everyone 

altogether! 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 

End of year reports out to parents- w/c- 10.7.23 

End of year Celebration Assembly Tuesday 11th July 2023 1.30pm- 2.30pm. This is for 
start of the week children. 

Parents Evening - Wednesday 12th July 2023 3.00pm-4.30pm. This is if you have any 
questions about your childÕs report 

End of year Celebration Assembly Thursday 13th July 2023 1.30pm- 2.30pm. This is for 
end of the week children and full time children. 

End of year family community party- Tuesday 25th July 2023 9.00am- 12 noon. You have 
received a seperate letter about this. This is an event for parents and their accompanying 

children 

Teacher training days- Monday 4th September 2023 and Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Children return to Nursery from Wednesday 6th September 2023. You will get a start 
date letter in the next few weeks  

Teacher training day- Friday 15th September 2023 

Break up for October half term – Friday 27th October 2023  

October half term- Monday 30th October 2023 to Friday 3rd November 2023  

 



 
 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Attendance Matters 
Children who have achieved 80% or above for their attendance will be awarded an 

excellent attendance certificate in the last full week of term. Well done to 
everyone who has received an excellent attendance certificate so far this year! 

 

Dinner Money and School Fund 

Please pay dinner money, school fees and school fund in advance to David in 
the office. 

Dinner money is £2.20 a day. Please also remember to pay school fund as 
this buys the lovely extras for our children. £1 per week for part time 

children £2 per week for full time children. 

 

 

Celebration Assemblies. 

We are looking forward to welcoming our families to our annual end of year celebration 
assemblies at nursery. This is for families whose children are starting Reception in 
September 2023.  We will sing to you our end of year song and the children will be 

presented with their learning journal and a small gift. There will be the opportunity to 
take your childÕs photo at the end of the assembly. There will be light refreshments at 

the end of this assembly. You can take your children home after this assembly. 

 

Start of the week children- Tuesday 11th July 1.30pm-2.30pm 

End of the week children and full time children – Thursday 13th July- 1.30pm-2.30pm 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 


